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Dear Parent / Carer,   

On Thursday 2nd March 2023, we will be celebrating World Book Day at Grange Infant School! 

Children are invited to attend school dressed up either as their favourite character from any beloved book or 

comic, as their favourite author, or simply wear clothing that has a fictional character such as a t-shirt with a 

character on it. Homemade is encouraged! The children can stay in costume all day and do not need to bring any 

school uniform with them, however, please be aware that children will need to wear sensible shoes and a coat 

for the daily mile and playtimes. PE which is usually on Thursdays for Y1 will not take place. 

Please talk to your child about the character they are going to be and read the book so they are very familiar with 

the story the costume is based on.  

Our theme in school will be based upon the Jules Verne classic,  

Around the World in 80 Days.  

The children will visit the classrooms around school for stories and activities 

inspired by different countries around the world! 

  

Also please look out for the World Book Day £1 Book Token, which will be 

coming home with every child in their book bag and these can be used towards 

the purchase of a new book in participating shops.  

You are also very welcome to check out our book swap bookcase in the school 

entrance. Your child can bring in a book that they would like to swap for one 

they haven’t read yet! 

We hope that your child has a great day. 

If you have any further queries, please contact your class teacher or myself. 

Many thanks 

Mrs Johnston 

mailto:adminoffice@grange-inf.hants.sch.uk
http://www.grangeinfantschool.co.uk/

